Sponsor response to ISRP and CBFWA comments on FY2000 proposal submission to BPA

Project ID 20062 – Adaptive management of White Sturgeons

ISRP Recommendation – Fund, strongly recommend 

CBFWA Rank – Tier 3

The ISRP was very favorable in their review of this project, and raised only one question “Why is this separate from 860500”?   

There has been a lot of confusion about just what Project 860500, White Sturgeon Mitigation and Restoration in the Columbia and Snake Rivers, should and should not incorporate as tasks.  That project has come under scrutiny because of its longevity, large budget, and seemingly endless line of tasks. Project 860500 is limited in geographic scope to Columbia and Snake river reservoirs within the states of Oregon and Washington only, and is currently focusing on direct management of white sturgeon stocks within those states through stock assessments, supplementation, and regulation of harvest. When we first proposed Project 20062 - Adaptive management of White Sturgeons, we met with the collaborators of Project 860500 to discuss whether this should be a task under that project.  It was decided that the new project was system-wide in scope, that the benefits would be applicable to the entire basin, and thus it should be submitted as a separate proposal.   

Incorporating the tasks outlined in this proposal into Project 860500 would make that project larger, more complex, and invite further criticism of that highly successful effort.
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